
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT 

   AUGUST 12th, 2020  
 

Notice is hereby given that a formal Public Hearing for residents and 

business owners will be held on Wednesday August 12, 2020 at 7:30pm via 

Zoom to hear details pertaining to a Cultural District being officially 

established in Ridgefield, pending an application to be submitted by the 

Ridgefield Economic and Community Development Commission to the 

State of CT.  The ECDC will request that the Board of Selectmen pass a 

resolution supporting the ECDC application to the State. 

 

See the Town calendar for details of this Public Hearing Zoom meeting.  It 

will also be streamed live on our website, www.ridgefieldct.org as well as 

on Comcast Channel 24. 
 
 


